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2 June 2017 
 
Our Reference: SYD15/01506/04 (A17744288) 
DP&E Ref: SSD 7401 

 
 
Team Leader 
Industry Assessments 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

 
 

Attention: Kate Masters 
 

 
Dear Ms McNicol, 
 
PROPOSED RESOURCE RECOVERY FACILITY 
24 DAVIS ROAD, WETHERIL PARK 

 
Reference is made to the Department of Planning and Environment (DP&E) letter dated 28 April 
2017, regarding the abovementioned application which was referred to Roads and Maritime 
Services (Roads and Maritime) for comment. 
 
Roads and Maritime has reviewed the submitted application and provides the following comments 
for your consideration in the determination of the application: 
 
1. All vehicles are to enter and exit the site in a forward direction. Provision for vehicles to turn 

around must be provided within the property boundary. 
 

2. Car parking should be provided to Council’s satisfaction. 
 

3. All works/regulatory signposting associated with the proposed development are to be at no cost 
to Roads and Maritime. 

 
Any inquiries in relation to this application can be directed to Zhaleh Alamouti on 8849 2331 or by 
email at development.sydney@rms.nsw.gov.au 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Rachel Cumming 
Senior Land Use Assessment Coordinator 
Network Sydney West Precinct 

  


